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Dates for the Calendar 

MARCH   

Friday 20th  

Monday 23rd Family Meal: Year 1 Red 

Friday 27th 2.35pm School finishes—End Term 1 

APRIL  

Monday 13th EASTER MONDAY 

Tuesday 14th Term 2 Commences 
Family Meal: Year 1 Blue 

Week 9 

 

 

 

 

 

Each family is asked to contribute an Easter Egg or Easter related goods towards our raffle. 

The raffle will be drawn on the last day of Term 1 - Friday, 27th March. 

There will be many prizes per grade as well as 2 large prizes with all tickets put together for a major draw. 

Proceeds will go to Caritas and local causes. 

Tickets will be 50c per ticket and are available in the classrooms. 

Help will be required with the wrapping of the Easter prizes.  

 Please contact the office if you can help. 

 

Lenten Prayer of the Week   

Dear God, 

Please help us make good choices instead of bad. 

By Paige Bandura 

Week 1 

St Brendan’s Playgroup cancelled until further notice 



 

Whole School Easter Experience 

As a precaution, we have cancelled our Easter Play presentations for this year. Some 

classes may take up the option of videoing their performance to share with the rest of the 

school. 

Regardless, classes will still continue the good work they have been doing helping the 

children explore the importance of the Easter story for Christians everywhere, especially 

our own local communities.  

 

 

RECONCILIATION:  

Thank you to those who have returned their enrolment form for our Reconciliation Program. 

Could all forms please be returned this week. Thank you 

 

                         WELCOME TO OUR FAITH  
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Student pick up arrangements — Please make arrangements with your children prior to the 

start of the school day. A suggestion would be to attach a label to your child’s bag 

explaining  how they will be getting home eg, carline, bus or walking home.  We do 

understand that circumstances change throughout the day and occasionally you 

may need to contact the office. It is important to us that we don’t continually    

interrupt classes. Thank you. 

As of next week we will be installing a new program 

to notify you of your child’s unknown absence at 

school. 

If your child is marked as absent when the school roll is taken in the 

morning and we have not been informed of the reason, a text message 

will be sent to your mobile asking you to contact the school to provide a reason 

for the absence.  

This contact can be in the form of a 

phone call to the school office, or           

preferably, a SkoolBag absentee 

notification being sent.  

By law, all students need to be      

present or accounted for every 

school day.  

The easiest way to inform the 

school is via the Skoolbag App. This 

can be done at any time before 

your child is  absent, or by 9.15am 

on the day of absence.  

St Brendan’s Catholic Primary 

Lakes Entrance 

REMINDER: NO SMART WATCHES AND DEVICES AT SCHOOL                                                  

Smart watches that allow communication via SMS, email or phone call  cannot be 

worn at school with the same rules applying as with a mobile phone.                                                                                                                                           

At St Brendan’s, students may only bring mobile phones/devices/ SMART  Watches to 

school if there is a need for them to contact their parents either  before arriving at school 

or in the afternoon after     leaving school. Upon arrival at school the phone/ device/ SMART Watch 

is to be checked in at the school office where it will be turned off and kept  securely for the day. It is 

the child’s responsibility to collect the phone/ device/ SMART Watch at the end of the day.  Parents 

with an urgent need to be in contact with their child during the day should contact the school office 

and appropriate steps will be taken to pass on the message. 



Whole School Approach to Positive Behaviour Support  

 

 

 

Nagle College Visit 2020 
On Tuesday the 17th of March, Indi Allen, Thomas Greer, Sophie Newman, James Daly and the 
principal of Nagle College, Mr Powell, came to talk to the year 6s about going to Nagle College. 
They talked about their experiences at Nagle so far. Nagle has a lot of opportunities and          
interests for our future and to help with our academic abilities.  
Most of the year 6s are now feeling a lot better about their transitions to high 
school next year, whatever secondary school they go to.  
 

By Geetika Singla and Gemma Allen 

Currently we are focussing on the expectation, Responsibility for your actions. Class 

discussions centre around: 

 listening to other people and doing what has been asked in a positive way 

 taking turns and including others 

 making good choices. 

It is pleasing to see the Year 6s demonstrating this expectation when working with 

their buddies. The Foundation students hear about this expectation from the staff 

and see it put into action by their buddies. 

Some of the things the Year 6s are showing their buddies are: 

 how to join in games in a positive manner 

 where the right spaces to play are  

 how to invite others to play their games. 



Regional Swimming Carnival 

 
On Thursday, 12th of March, 10 students went to Regional Swimming in Warragul. It was a very 
sunny day, which made the pool the perfect temperature for swimming. We had two relay teams 

and four people in individual events and everyone was very close to getting to state.  Even 
though there were no students that went to the next level, we gave it our all and had fun doing it. 
Thanks to Mr Bates for helping time people in the lane and thanks to Mrs Young for keeping us 

updated with when our events were. 
 

Written By Bianca Henderson 

 



On Friday the 13th of 
March the St. 

Brendan's community 
had Crazy Hair Day to 

raise money for the 
Leukaemia           

Foundation. We each 
brought a gold coin  

donation. If you didn’t 
know, Leukemia is a 
type of Blood Cancer 

that affects many 
young children. The 

Social Justice       
Committee helped run 

the event. With a     
parade at recess and 
prizes for the craziest 

hair style in each class. 
It was a great day and 
we all had a lot of fun. 
When the year sixes 

played in the gaga pit, 
our hair got very 
sandy, and very 

messy! The highlight of 
the day was seeing 

other peoples hair in a 
crazy way! 

By Noah Ronalds 
 

 



 




